
June 2021 

Sustainability@BBEC has really moved forward this month. So far, we have continued with the 
Forest Carbon Project in total creating a new woodland area of 24 square metres and enabling the 
planting of 9 new trees. Here is our June certificate for A3 paper: 

 

 

 

The re-usable water bottles have arrived and almost 200 students and staff have purchased them, 
potentially preventing thousands of plastic bottles from being purchased and brought into school. 
Here are the bottles shown by myself (Mr Ryan) and Mrs Sweeney: 

 

 



We have also now introduced 15 recycled bins in all staff areas, which replace the many varied bins - 
the contents of which were normally destined for landfill.  

 

 

June 2021 is also the month when we hear the outcome of our application for funding from the 
South Bradford Climate Action Fund. So fingers crossed. 

 

 

 


